
 

 

 
        December 21, 2022 

 

Mr. Joe Tyrrell 

President, ICE Mortgage Technology 

4420 Rosewood Drive 

Suite 500  

Pleasanton, CA 94588 

 

Dear Mr. Tyrrell: 

 

The Community Home Lenders of America (CHLA)1 writes to ask ICE Mortgage Technology to revise 
their policies with regard to minimum user fees under your contracts with mortgage lenders - to allow 

such minimums to decrease as the number of users decreases, in the same manner that such minimums 

previously increased as the number of users increased. 

 

A number of our IMB members report the following, as their mortgage volume has significantly 

contracted this year.  Under the typical contract, ICE establishes a minimum usage fee, based on the 

number of user seats a lender has.  When the number of user seats increases during a contract - as it 

typically did over the last several years as IMB loan volume was booming - the ICE minimum usage fee 

increased proportionately to the increase in a lender’s number of user seats. 

 

However, as you know mortgage loan volume has fallen precipitously this year.  As a result, many 

lenders have seen their number of user seats decline significantly.  However, CHLA members are 

reporting that when they asked ICE to reduce the minimum usage fee to reflect such decline, ICE would 

not do so. 

 

This seems patently unfair - that the minimum user fee goes up when the number of users goes up - but 

does not go down when the number of users declines. 

 

For many lenders, the two most significant cost items are loan software services fees (e.g. ICE if the 

lender uses your firm) and credit reports (and as you know, FICO is raising credit score fees by 400% for 

almost all lenders).  This takes place at a time of shrinking loan volume and shrinking profit margins. 

 

Therefore, CHLA believes it is only fair and reasonable that ICE minimum user fees reflect actual user 

seats, not some artificially inflated number reflecting a lending boom that has since deflated. 

 
You were gracious enough to reach out to talk with us after CHLA questioned ICE’s purchase of Black 

Knight.  Therefore, we would like to have a conversation with you about this request. 

 

Thank you. 

 

     Sincerely 

 
 

     COMMUNITY HOME LENDERS OF AMERICA 

 
1 CHLA is the only national trade association focused exclusively on small and mid-sized independent mortgage banks (IMBs).  


